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The City of Stonnington’s Engineering Projects unit wishes 
to update residents on the ongoing road reconstruction at 
Cummins Grove, Malvern. Major Road work has now been 
completed. Resident are advised that they can now park 
their vehicles within Cummins Grove as from today 16 
August 2021. The City of Stonnington wishes to thank all 
residents for their cooperation and understanding during the 
road works. 
  
Cleaning and other minor works will be completed by 18 
August 2021. Waste collection will return to normal. 
Residents are advised to revert back to the waste collection 
routine for Cummins Grove prior to the start of the 
reconstruction works.  
 
The reconstruction of Cummins Grove is a part of Council’s 
ongoing commitment to providing residents with a safe and 
functional road and drainage network. The main 
construction work incorporated the following components: 

 The road pavement was fully resurfaced with asphalt. 

 The existing kerb and channel were reconstructed. 

 The existing footpath and vehicle crossings were 
reconstructed in concrete. 

 The laneway section aligning with Cummins Grove 
(only) was reconstructed. 

 

The contractor CDN Constructors Pty Ltd and the City Of 
Stonnington Council will remain on standby to attend to any 
resident complaints relating to the road works. Working 
hours are 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

Engineering Projects 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Project Information 
 

Start Date   24 May 2021 
Anticipated Completion Late-August 2021 

*Subject to weather conditions 

FAQ: 
Q. Will “Pedestrian Access” be affected?  
No. Walkways have been completed 
 
Q. Will on-street parking be affected? 
Yes. Some on-street parking at Cummins Grove will be lost 
to accommodate construction plant and materials that are 
yet to be demobilized from site. Residents who do not 
already have a residential parking permit, will be provided 
with a special purpose parking permit if need be. 
 
Q. Will Vehicle Access be affected?  
No. Minor works will not affect vehicle access 
 
 

 

Contact for onsite issues: 
 

CDN Constructors Pty Ltd 
Dushy Siva 

M: 0411 598 504 
 

Council Project Manager 
John Okoli 

Ph: 8290 1249 M: 0409 438 668 
 

Out of Hours – Emergency Contact 

Phone: 8290 1333 
 



 

 

LOCALITY PLAN (NOT TO SCALE) 

Cummins Grove, Malvern 

 

Area to be 

reconstruc

ted 

WORK SITE RESTRICTIONS 

 

In accordance with WorkSafe and OH&S 

practices, parking and pedestrian access 

within the work site will be limited during 

working hours. 

 

PLEASE ADHERE TO WARNING 

SIGNS AT ALL TIMES 

 


